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LAEDC Releases Economic Impact Study on Metro
The Los Angeles County Economic Development Corporation (LAEDC) has issued a study evaluating the economic and fiscal impact of our agency’s operations and expenditures for the Fiscal Year ending June 30, 2010. The study found that our agency’s expenditures ($2.6 billion) in Southern California resulted in over 51,500 jobs (direct and indirect) and $8.1 billion in economic output. Further, the LAEDC study documents that more than $1.2 billion was spent on wages and benefits for our employees and the employees of our subsidized operations. In Fiscal Year 2010, our agency made payments to more than 2,400 vendors in the United States and Canada, of which over 1,400 were located in the State of California. In an analysis of our agency’s economic impact by industry sector, the study shows that nearly 4,000 construction jobs were created by Metro expenditures.  
Construction Notices
Orange Line

As part of the continuing construction of the Metro Orange Line Extension, the Contractor will be constructing the busway and bikeway along the easterly side of Canoga Ave. These activities require the reconfiguration of traffic lanes and the placement of concrete barriers (k-rail) to isolate the work zone. Please click here to view the construction notice.  

http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/110822_Traffic_reconfiguration_and_K_rail_placement_Canoga_Ave_Valerio.pdf
ExpressLanes

As part of the continuing construction of the ExpressLanes Demostration Project, the Contractor will remove current traffic delineation markings and install new temporary traffic lanes that will serve to create construction work zones. This new configuration will establish a safe work area for the construction workers and equipment. The new traffic reconfiguration will take place for approximately one week to complete beginning at 10:00 p.m. on Monday, August 29, 2011. Please click here to view the construction notice.  http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/110829_Installation_of_Temp_Traffic_Delineation_Striping_along_I110_fwy.pdf


	

	








